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Finding What We’re Looking for…and sharing it. 
 
The chorus resounded at Madison Square Garden as recently as July 31, 2015.  That’s only a 
month ago.  “But I still haven’t found what I’m lookin’ for…” has been resounding at U2 
concerts ever since its debut in 1987 at the Community Center in Tucson, AZ .  There’s a 
sadness to that, don’t you think?  that those lyrics still express the hearts and minds of our 
culture even 28 years later.   
 
Contrast:  One of the two who heard John speak and followed Jesus was Andrew, Simon Peter's 
brother.  He first found his own brother Simon and said to him, “We have found the Messiah” 
(which means Christ).  John 1:40-41, ESV   
 
Andrew was looking for Messiah, the Christ…not a song lyric that expressed his inner 
angst, not an idea, not a product, not a religion, not a movement…a person.  Andrew found 
Jesus – living, breathing, in the flesh, God with us.  And the first thing Andrew did was run 
to his brother and share the great news!  There’s a joy in that, don’t you think? …finding 
something you’ve been looking for all your life.  There’s a second joy in sharing it with 
those around who have been looking also…don’t you think? 
 
As I reach out across my wireless connection, the internet and your wireless or Cat 5 cable 
in writing this to you, I want to say I think I know something very personal about you.  
You’ve found something you were looking for.  You’ve found Jesus.  What’s more, your Walk 
to Emmaus experience helped you know Him even a little better, how much He loves you, 
how precious your relationship is with Him.  You’ve learned it’s about relationship not 
religion and rules.  And having found something you were looking for has made all the 
difference in your life.   
 
Emmaus’ Mission: Empowering Leaders through Emmaus and Chrysalis to be the hands and 
feet of Christ. 
Emmaus’ Vision: Fourth Day Leaders embodying Jesus Christ. 
 
Fourth Day Leaders – that’s you and I now.  Embodying Christ – that’s you and I helping 
other people find what they are looking for.   
 
Here’s something I will guess about you: that there are people around you, people you 
know who may even know Jesus but who still haven’t fully found what they’re looking for.  
If you found something you were looking for on your Walk to Emmaus, then go to those 
persons like Andrew went to Peter and tell them what you’ve found.  Then ask them if 
they’d like to experience the Walk to Emmaus.  Don’t forget to ask.  Sponsor them.   

 
DeColores 
Ken Gryger, Community Lay Director 2015 

 

  FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY DIRECTOR 

 

Twenty Three Years of Walking with Jesus 
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What Emmaus has Meant and Continues to Mean 
 

If I may, I would like to take a moment to introduce myself.  I am Pastor Scott Gallagher, Three Rivers 
walk to Emmaus #71 and I sat at the Table of John.  I currently serve as the senior pastor of Garden City UMC.  
As of July 1, 2015, I have humbly entered into the ministry of Three Rivers Walk to Emmaus Community 
Spiritual Director.  I enter into this ministry following the great work of those who have served this community 
so faithfully and passionately since it was founded.  I am especially appreciative of the work of Pastor Cindy 
Parker who has worked in, with, and for this community so very faithfully.  I look forward to this coming year 
where Pastor Cindy and I can work together, learn together and grow together. 
 I am also joined in this new ministry by my family.  My wife Sharon is and has always been my rock, and 
the love of my life.  We are the proud parents of four daughters; Carrie, Nikki (whom many of you know from 
the community), Sarah and Cayleigh and grandparents of Nevaeh, Rishon, and LaTanya.  Being a dad and 
grandpap is humbling. God thought enough of me to fill my life with such incredible blessings that I am in awe 
every day.   
 For those who know me within the community, it will come as no surprise that I am about to reveal that 
I am a rather candid person.  I am candid, because I know that the trials, tribulations, struggles, joys and 
celebrations I have experienced throughout life are a means through which God can be revealed and 
connections can be made.  I pray for the Holy Spirit to guide me in this new ministry, so that, together, we can 
continue to grow in God’s Grace and be transformed more and more into a clear reflection of God in the world. 
 This morning I was asked, “So, what did Emmaus mean to you?”  I don’t think I have been asked that 
question so directly since I was at the Closing of my walk.  I was still trying to absorb the entire experience at 
Closing.  I think this is an important question for each of us to be asked and to continually ask ourselves.  It is 
what compels and leads us to sponsor pilgrims.  It is what encourages us to say yes to be on team.  It is what 
guides us from our recliners and out to our gatherings.  The Emmaus experience, being such a close connection 
to the outpouring of God’s love, is overwhelming and inspiring.   
 My response to that question is this.  Prior to my walk, I knew and proclaimed the love of God.  I had a 
very profound experience of being embraced by God’s Grace and love.  I knew God loved me and that God 
loved everyone.  I also was aware of Sharon’s love for me, and the love that my children had for me.  But, I 
never really saw any reason why others would love me.  I mean I had a past, I had that history, and I was 
convinced that I was unlovable, except by God and family. On my walk I was convicted and convinced that I 
was loved, not only by God, but by strangers.  I was loved deeply by longtime friends who wrote me letters.  I 
mattered, not because of what I could do, but because of simply being me.  It was overwhelming!  And it still is 
overwhelming!  My walk broke down the barrier that I had created that inhibited me from receiving the 
fullness of love from God, and all of God’s creation.  My service and time in the community since then has 
continued to build upon that reality.   
 That is a portion of my story.  What is your story?  What did and does Emmaus mean to you?  The 
question for me is not what it once meant on my walk.  The question is what it continues to mean as we stay 
connected in community!  I have found, along with many others, that staying connected and participating in 
the community continues to build upon the incredible experience of Emmaus.   
 So, ask yourself, “What did and does Emmaus mean to me?”  Let’s continue to build upon our 
experiences together as a community. 
 
Grace and Peace,   

Scott Gallagher, CSD 
 

              

 

FROM THE COMMUNITY SPIRITUAL DIRECTOR 
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Under the direction of the Upper Room in Nashville, each Emmaus community 

is directed to have E-Day, an opportunity to provide members education about 

this renewal movement.  The emphasis of renewal movements is what 

happens after the Walk is over. 

So this year the TRWE E-Day focus was “Beyond the Walk”.  The following 

areas were presented at Gathering. 

 Beginning Sunday at 7:01   Fourth Day 

 Not your church, but..  Emmaus Community 

 The “real “outside team The whole TRWE Community 

 Closest to Christ  Reunion Group 

 How we get there  Sponsorship 

 From the comforts of home Prayer vigil, agape, agape speaker letters 

 What I am doing about it Fourth Day talk 

 I can sing..   Desire to Serve/Team Selection 
 I gave 2 talks.. 
 I served snacks 
 
 We sang..   Gathering 
 We prayed.. 
 We received Communion.. 
 We ate  

Lill Griffith ACLD 
 

  E-DAY – AUGUST 14, 2015 

 

September is the month that new TRWE Board members are voted on.  The next election is at the next all-

community gathering, September 11th.   

 

The term on the board is three years, with a few exceptions. The job role starts in January.   

 

If you feel compelled or know of someone who is interested in serving the Emmaus community by joining the 

TRWE Board of Directors, “The Table of Teamwork”, please contact Pam Walter, TRWE Community 4th Day 

Coordinator, to receive information at 

 4thDay@trwe.org . 
   

Those presently on the List of Nominees:  Janice Gottshalk, Dan Grimes, Ed Saxman,   John Turnbull 

 

IN His Service, 

Pam Walter, 
TRWE #42, Table of Rachel 
 

HELP WANTED AT THE TABLE OF TEAMWORK 
 

 

mailto:4thDay@trwe.org
https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcXFje.NVsd4AxN2JzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIyczFzZTFkBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAMzOGM5Y2UwYmVmMzA1YjdhY2M0YzhjOTdkZTlmM2MyZARncG9zAzYEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https://images.search.yahoo.com/search/images?p%3DTeamwork%2C%2BIcon%26fr%3Dyfp-t-901%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D6&w=500&h=334&imgurl=victoriaholland.files.wordpress.com/2010/10/teamwork.jpg&rurl=http://victoriaholland.wordpress.com/2010/10/01/teamwork-october-professionalism-blog/&size=69.7KB&name=%3cb%3eTeamwork%3c/b%3e-+October+Professionalism+Blog.&p=Teamwork,+Icon&oid=38c9ce0bef305b7acc4c8c97de9f3c2d&fr2=&fr=yfp-t-901&tt=%3cb%3eTeamwork%3c/b%3e-+October+Professionalism+Blog.&b=0&ni=64&no=6&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=12mb2m5b6&sigb=12u4m5itj&sigi=11o7cpu4u&sigt=11ec86k4t&sign=11ec86k4t&.crumb=0cNcoXqQlLC&fr=yfp-t-901
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Recently my husband and I joined a new church and quietly sat in a pew 

each Sunday morning, going in, going out, and going home. We participated 

in a small group, going in, going out, and going home. There was a change of 

pastors; the mix of the small group changed. We participated…going in, 

going out, and going home. 
Soon we were asked to participate in a ministry in conjunction with some 

other area churches, serving children in one of the low-income areas of town. 

We cautiously agreed, we observed, and recently while we were serving, we 

saw the above words on a poster on the kitchen wall.  We went in…and we 

stayed!  
Most all of us come to the Walk to Emmaus with mixed feelings (going in); 

we generally leave with feelings of love that we can hardly contain (going out) 

and we want to serve on team, sponsor others to come, to make agape. We go 

home.  …………  

Here’s an illustration from our Emmaus model out of Nashville: 

Seems like for some gardens (church) to be successful, they may need 
a complementary (Emmaus) crop.  In order for the garden crops to 

grow healthy, they need a boost, something to keep away anything 

that weakens or destroys. Think about the gardens you see with a 

border of marigolds around them! Emmaus is the marigolds, the boost 

to the church, revitalizing the faith and leadership of church members 

so that they can go out and serve in place of the SAVIOR. 
Without YOU – each and every one of you- the marigolds will fade. You are 

invited to come back - to be called to serve in place of the Savior, to offer His 

love to His children.  Can’t wait to see you…. 
 

YOU ARE NOT CALLED TO SERVE IN A PLACE… 

…YOU ARE CALLED TO SERVE IN A PLACE OF THE SAVIOR!!! 

 

THE MINISTRIES OF KAIROS 

 Our ministries (Emmaus & Kairos) are both rooted on the Cursillo movement, designed to be a 
short course on Christianity where the servants allow the Holy Spirit to work and put their own 
ideals aside to do what Jesus has instructed us to do - love our neighbors as He has loved us.  
Kairos is blessed to officially be considered a sister ministry to Emmaus.  
 
Our Mission - The mission of the Kairos Prison Ministry is to share the transforming love and 
forgiveness of Jesus Christ to impact the hearts and lives of incarcerated men, women and youth, 
as well as their families, to become loving and productive citizens of their communities. 
 
Kairos Inside (KI) conducts a 4-DAY weekend inside the prison.  Short letters of encouragement 
or children’s pictures are appreciated in support of the weekend.  Each “resident” also receives a 
study bible as a gift of agape.  They are now teaming for the #20 weekend (November 19-22) at 
SCI-Greene in Waynesburg.  Their prayer vigil is online at 3dayol.org if you would like to 
support the weekend with prayer.  Would you consider donating $25 to pay for a bible?  If you 
would like to attend/witness a Closing inside the prison on November 22, you must act quickly to 
get your Clearance Request form in on time.   (CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE) 
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Kairos Outside (KO) conducts a 3-day weekend for women who have loved ones or friends that 
are/were incarcerated.  This weekend demonstrates the power of Jesus and lifts the burdens of 
guilt and shame when they learn they are not in this journey alone.  KO is now teaming for the #6 
weekend (October 30-November 1) at St. Paul of the Cross Retreat Center in Pittsburgh. 
 
The KO Weekend is provided free of charge to our guests, so support is definitely needed.  The 
weekend prayer vigil is also posted on 3dayol.org.  We give folks the opportunity to donate a 
meal for a woman with a $5 donation for a Meal Ticket.  If you would like to support Kairos 
Outside, we appreciate any time you can give us as a Day Angel, or you could sponsor a guest’s 
room and board for the weekend for $125, or you can make agape for them.  To get a true sense of 
the joy Christ gives this ministry, please consider attending our “Walking in Love” service on 
Saturday night at 8 PM (Oct. 31 - comparable to your candlelight) or our Closing at 2 PM on 
Sunday (Nov. 1). 
 
For more information, you may email Carla Schubert at rizgirl896@comcast.net. 

HISTORY OF THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE CHRISTIAN FLAG 

September is usually the month that churches host a Sunday School rally, and over a hundred years ago, 
such an event was going on at Coney Island, New York. A scheduled speaker had failed to arrive so Sunday 
School Superintendent, Mr. Charles C. Overton felt compelled to fill in.  He was inspired by a flag of the 
United States in front of the chapel.   Charles asked the students what a Christian flag would look like. 
 
Charles thought about the idea of a Christian flag for a long time – ten years!  In 1907, he and Mr. Ralph 
Diffendorfer, who was the secretary of the Methodist Young People's Missionary Movement at that time, 
designed it with this in mind:  Red – Blood of Jesus,     Blue – Faith and Truth, White – Purity and Peace.   
   
The Christian flag is not tied to any specific religious denomination or church institutions. Charles and Ralph 
dedicated the flag to all of Christendom;  hence there is no patent.  The first pledge was written by Lynn 
Harold Hough, a Methodist minister who had heard Ralph Diffendorfter’s rally presentation.   Present day 
churches generally use a more detailed version:   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The famous hymn writer, Fanny J. Crosby was so inspired to write the hymn, “The Christian Flag”.  Look it 
up and read the inspiring lyrics.   

 
* You are encouraged to copy this pledge, put it in your Bible, take it to church and read it on a September 
Sunday morning before the worship service.  It will inspire you to persevere.   
 

"I pledge allegiance 
To the Christian Flag 

And to the Saviour,  
For whose Kingdom it stands. 

One Saviour, crucified,  
risen and coming again, 

With life and liberty  
for all who believe."  

 
 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ralph_Eugene_Diffendorfer
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ralph_Eugene_Diffendorfer
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Methodist
https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcYMIYuNVwz4AMLWJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIzN2p1NGtnBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZANjNjNmNjdiMTY2NTllMDJlY2FmZjdkNmJjN2UxNDdmNgRncG9zAzk5BGl0A2Jpbmc-?.origin=&back=https://images.search.yahoo.com/search/images?p%3DChristian%2BFlag%2C%2BIcon%26fr%3Dyfp-t-901%26nost%3D1%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D99&w=1920&h=1280&imgurl=cdn.royal-flags.co.uk/media/catalog/product/detail/christian-flag-flag-1583.jpg&rurl=http://www.royal-flags.co.uk/christian-flag-flag-1583.html&size=72.7KB&name=%3cb%3eChristian%3c/b%3e+%3cb%3eFlag%3c/b%3e+%3cb%3eFlag%3c/b%3e+-+3+ft.+x+5+ft.+-+Royal+Flags&p=Christian+Flag,+Icon&oid=c63f67b16659e02ecaff7d6bc7e147f6&fr2=&fr=yfp-t-901&tt=%3cb%3eChristian%3c/b%3e+%3cb%3eFlag%3c/b%3e+%3cb%3eFlag%3c/b%3e+-+3+ft.+x+5+ft.+-+Royal+Flags&b=61&ni=21&no=99&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=11qmt17ud&sigb=13coaffce&sigi=12f1rd3te&sigt=1264q133j&sign=1264q133j&.crumb=0cNcoXqQlLC&fr=yfp-t-901
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         The weather was perfect for a day of fun and play.  Plenty of food  

       and cornhole tournament was enjoyed by all who were able to come.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The barn was the best place to have a photo booth! 

 
A big “thank you” goes out to Maxine Ellis for being the hostess with the mostest.   Koiania (Christian 

fellowship) was felt all through the day.  And as you can tell by the photos, there were lots and lots of 

giggles shared.  It was wonderful to see old friends and meet some new ones.  The special part of the day 

was seeing the children playing together.  They were so full of energy!  We hope to see you all at the 

next one. 

                                                                   

                

                         And they continued steadfastly in the apostles’ doctrine and fellowship                              
                             and in breaking of bread and in prayers.    Acts 2:42 
                                                                                                                                                                                  

 Submitted by the official TRWE Fun Bunch Committee:  Kathy Shusteric, Lois Dille, Pam Walter 

 
 

TRWE ANNUAL PICNIC 

 

VISIT WWW.TRWE.ORG FOR ANSWERS TO ALL YOUR TRWE QUESTIONS! 

 
 

 
 

http://www.trwe.org/
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SERVANTHOOD… 

…happens in many ways.  One productive way is to help during the upcoming 

walks.  There are several different ways that could happen. Serve a meal, 

facility detail and participate in the prayer vigil are a few ways to do so.   

Another way is to donate snacks and drink.   

 

Just go to the TRWE website, click on the particular link that you are 

interested in helping and sign up on the day and time you need.  Donated 

food and drink can be dropped off before Send-Off on either walk.  Any of 

these activities would be a terrific Reunion Group Activity. 

 

Note:  Anyone is more than welcome to pray for an Emmaus 

weekend; the more the better! Prayer vigils/wheels aren't 

unique to Emmaus ministries.  You do not have to have 

attended Emmaus to pray!”   Isn’t this an awesome 

revelation?    

?? 

So Community: Get members of your church family to sign up, especially if 

you have fellow parishioners attending a walk. Sponsors: Let your pilgrim’s 

family and friends know, so they can get in on this exciting ministry. Just 

direct them to the www.trwe.org home page to sign up. Who knows?? It 

might even cultivate interest for a potential future pilgrim to think about 

attending a Walk. 

 

In His Service, 
Pam Walter 
TRWE Community 4th Day 
 

 

 

4TH DAY AND WALK MODES 

Those newer in your 4th Day and Emmaus Community experience, 

welcome!  We hope and pray you continue to experience God’s 

abundant love and grace today and in all your 4th Days to come.  

Those whose 4th Days number well into the thousands, this is for 

you too! 

 

We are now entering Pre-Walk Mode.   
 
 

 (CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE) 

_______________________ 

How blessed are those who 

observe His testimonies, 

Who seek Him with all 

[their] heart. 

Psalm 119:2  

https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcXTSV.NVHAUA_0OJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIzMGJhMWdlBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAM5ZGY0N2ZmMjNhZDE3Y2RhN2QzZTNkNGNkYTg4N2IzZARncG9zAzQ5BGl0A2Jpbmc-?.origin=&back=https://images.search.yahoo.com/search/images?p%3DServanthood%2C%2BIcon%26fr%3Dyfp-t-901%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D49&w=800&h=600&imgurl=leadchangegroup.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/09/Serve-One-Another.jpg&rurl=http://leadchangegroup.com/called-to-the-front/serve-one-another/&size=80.5KB&name=In+Serving+One+Another,+We+Become+Leaders&p=Servanthood,+Icon&oid=9df47ff23ad17cda7d3e3d4cda887b3d&fr2=&fr=yfp-t-901&tt=In+Serving+One+Another,+We+Become+Leaders&b=0&ni=256&no=49&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=121i7dkc3&sigb=132kifpo1&sigi=124ei509p&sigt=119pnn0cf&sign=119pnn0cf&.crumb=0cNcoXqQlLC&fr=yfp-t-901
http://www.christnotes.org/bible.php?q=Psalm+119
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The Walk Lay Directors have been busy building their teams over 

the last two months with a lot of emails and phone calling.  

Teaming will begin in a few short weeks.  Supplies will be 

purchased.  Talks prepared and practiced.  Snacks made and 

shared.  Communion shared.  There will be singing and prayer.  

There will be bonding and fellowship and spiritual growth and 

nurture.  All with one desired outcome: to create a relational 

context and environment where the Holy Spirit may nudge 

Pilgrims on these upcoming walks even just a little bit closer to 

God in Jesus Christ, empowering leaders to be the hands and feet 

of Christ.  It’s a lot of work.  It’s rewarding work.  It’s our mission. 

 

Those of us who aren't on team this time, what’s our role?  As a 

community I hope we’ll take ownership of these walks.  Although 

there is a designated team that will serve the Pilgrims directly at 

the camp, these walks don’t belong to them.  They are the special 

ones from among us who are privileged to serve in this way, at this 

time. 

 

What are we to be doing as 4th Day while in Pre-Walk mode? 

 Pray – pray for the teams, pray for the Pilgrims God will be 

drawing near to Godself and call to an experience through 

these Walks. 

 Encourage – thank the team members when you see them, 

for stepping up to serve in this way as their offering to God 

and for the Pilgrims on behalf of all of us. 

 Sponsor – experience the joy of sponsoring someone.  For 

help sponsoring, ask your sponsor to lead and guide you 

through the process. 

 Attend your Reunion Group regularly.  Be challenged in 

spiritual growth and nurture in community with simple yet 

probing questions like: At what moment this past week did 

you feel closest to Christ?  Why? When was your faith 

tested this week through failure?  Why? 

 Agape – Work within your Reunion group to consider 

Agape for the Pilgrims and Team of the upcoming walks. 

 Gatherings – Engage in All-Community and Regional 

Gatherings and contribute to community building. 

 Plan for 4th Day on Walks – support the walks by serving 

(sign-up on line at TRWE.org) 

 Prayer Vigil – commit to pray for the Walks (sign-up on line 

at TRWE.org) 

 Plan to attend Candlelight and Closings – “let the fire burn 

brightly within you, then I say…ay…you’ve seen Jesus my 

Lord.” 
 

 

_____________________ 

So many ways to be 

the hands and feet of 

Christ!  If you are not 

on team, how can you 

take ownership of 

these walks? 
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                           Correction to the June newsletter. My apologies- I listed incorrectly,     

  some names of pilgrims to begin praying for. These were taken from 

 an old Registrar article that I forgot to delete when writing a new article 

Sharon Swortwood, Tracy Goldstrohm, Ann DeBold , Patricia Goetz and Nancy Jones 

are already members of the TRWE Community.  I’m sure they won’t mind your 

prayers but I wanted to set the record straight.  DeColores, Judy Grice 

Fall Walk Pilgrims that you may begin praying for are:   Karen 

Ostrowski , Beth Mosier  and Trudy Negri.  

A Note from the Registrar Committee 

It’s that time of year again and October will be here before we know it.  Don’t wait to 

the last minute to call a future pilgrim about attending the Fall Walks or to send in a 

pilgrim application of someone who has already said “yes”.  As you can see from 

above, to date we have 3 women and 0 men registered!!   Pray and ask God to 

guide you to whomever He is calling to attend.   Sponsorship is as rewarding as being 

a pilgrim.  Questions about sponsorship?  Go to the ‘sponsorship’ link on the 

www.trwe.org website. 

I have included an application for your convenience on the next two pages.  The 

application deadline for both Walks is October 12, 2015.  We look forward to serving 

you 

DeColores,  Judy Grice TRWE #40, Janet Ruckel TRWE #2 and Sharon Gallagher #72  

 

REGISTRAR’S CORNER 

 

 
 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!!! 

 
 

Save the Date – Make a Note – Tell your Emmaus Friends 

2015 Important EMMAUS Events 
 

Sept 11 – All Community 
Gathering/Meeting of the Corporation 

Oct 31 –  Candlelight 8 PM 

Oct 9 – All Community Gathering Nov 5 - #96 Women’s Walk 

Oct 12 – Application Deadline Nov 7 – All Community Gathering &   
 Candlelight 7 PM 

Oct 29 - #95 Men’s Walk Dec 11 – All Community Gathering 

 
Note:  For all Gatherings, doors open at 7:00 PM and service begins at 7:30 PM  

AND All Community Gatherings are held at Dutihl UMC 

 

  

   

http://www.trwe.org/
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To be filled in by the candidate: Check one  

Men’s Walk ____ Women’s Walk ____  

Title: Mr._____ Mrs. _____ Ms. _____Miss _____Rev. _____  

Name _____________________________________________Date of Birth ___________ Age_________  

Single ___ Married ____ Widowed ___ Divorced ____ Male ___ Female ____ Number of Children _____  

Address _________________________________City ____________________State _______ Zip ______  

Spouse’s name __________________________ Name you wished to be called _____________________  

Primary Phone (______)___________________Secondary Phone (______)________________________  

Email address___________________________________  

Please give name and phone number of relative other than spouse to contact in case of emergency.  

Name _____________________________ Phone number _______________ Relationship ____________  

Are you on a special diet? ___________ Please specify _______________________ Do you smoke? ____  

Are you on medication? _____________ Do you have any physical challenges?________ Please Specify 
_____________________________________________________________________________________  

Has your sponsor discussed the following: Walk site _________ Transportation ________  

Clothing________ Bedding _______________ Gatherings __________________ Reunion Groups _____  

Please state briefly why you wish to attend. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________  

In what religious and community organizations are you involved?  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________  

Your church _______________________________________ Denomination_______________________  

The above information is necessary for proper placement in a Walk to Emmaus. Submission does not guarantee attendance as we 
have limited spaces available. Early application will help your acceptance. The cost of the weekend is $225 which includes lodging, 
meals, and supplies. Please enclose a preregistration, non-refundable deposit of $25 made payable to Three Rivers Walk to 
Emmaus. The balance due will be payable upon your arrival. Please do not let your inability to pay deter your attendance. Speak to 
your sponsor about financial aid which may be available. All information on this application will be remain confidential.  

=====================================================================================  

For Registrar  

Date received ___________________________________Deposit _______________ Computer Entry ___________  
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To be filled out by sponsor:  

Candidate’s name______________________________________________________________________________  

Remember when sponsoring a candidate, that the walk to Emmaus is not a means to correct one’s character, morals, 
emotions, or an unstable marriage. The Walk is designed to bring participants into a renewed relationship with Christ, the 
Church, and fellow Christians. For married couples, husbands are encouraged to attend the Walk to Emmaus first. Each 
candidate must submit a separate application, and married couples should, if possible, turn in both applications at the 
same time so as to reserve space for the wife on the Women’s Walk.  

 

Sponsor’s name ______________________________ Primary Phone ____________________________________  

Address _______________________________________ City __________________ State _____ Zip _________  

E-mail Address _____________________________________ Cell Phone _________________________________  

Your Church _________________________________ Denomination ____________________________________  

Location of your weekend ____________________________ Walk # ______ Year ______ Table ____________  

Are you in a reunion group? __________ Attend gatherings? __________________________  

As sponsors have you:  

1. Talked with candidate’s spouse about the weekend? Yes - No  

2. Explained transportation, meals, lodging, supplies, bedding, clothing? Yes - No  

3. Explained Reunion Groups and Gathering to your candidate? Yes - No  

3a. Is the candidate willing to attend a Reunion Group & Gatherings? Yes - No  

3b. Are you willing to help your candidate find and attend them? Yes - No  

4. Prayed for your candidate? Yes - No  

5. Explained the mini-reunion & give them the date if known? Yes - No  

Why do you think this person would be a good candidate 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________  

_____________________________________________________________________________________________  

_____________________________________________________________________________________________  

How long have you known the candidate? ___________________________________________________________  

Are you able to arrange transportation to and from the Walk ? __________________________________________  

Are you able to attend the Sponsor’s Activities? ______________________________________________________  

Minimal contact with your Pilgrim during the weekend is imperative, and will you comply ? ___________________  

You are responsible for getting:  

Signature of Candidate’s Pastor __________________________________________________________________  

Name of Candidate’s Pastor_______________________________________ Phone Number_________________  

Address of Candidate’s Pastor____________________________________________________________________  

Please mail this application and applicant’s non-refundable $25.00 deposit to:  

Judy Grice, Registrar, 1105 Vista Valley Road Washington, PA. 15301  

Questions : Phone 724-225-7806 or e-mail registrar@TRWE.org 
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Medical Information Forms  
    …Inquiring minds want to know why?? 

 

In the spring, the Board implemented a new policy for team members and pilgrims, asking 

them to complete a “Voluntary Medical Information Form” for the Walk weekends.  

This was done to: 

 protect the privacy of participant’s health information and  

 to assist in the event of a medical emergency.  Should a medical emergency occur, 

these forms will be given to the medical care giver to assist him/her in the treatment 

of the problem. 

How the process works: 

 Team members will be given these forms during teaming and Registrar will send the 

form to all Sponsors a couple weeks prior to the weekend to give to their pilgrims. 

  The forms are to be competed prior to the Walk, placed in a sealed envelope with 

participant’s name on the front.  

  Team members are to give their envelopes to Board Reps and pilgrims give theirs to 

Registrar Committee at registration.   

 Board Reps and Registrar committee will then give these envelopes to the Agape 

support team to hold for the weekend.  

  If information is not needed on the weekend..(and we pray that it is not),  then the 

envelopes will be given back to everyone in their Sunday packets. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Your TRWE Board of Directors 
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If you choose to get your newsletter by US Mail…Please send a check (Payable to 

TRWE) for $10 for a 1 year subscription to:  Kathy Shusteric, 627 Sandy Hill Road, Irwin, 

PA   15642 

If you know someone who does not have e-mail, please pass this information to him/her.   

This newsletter may be viewed at www.trwe.org 

 

             
 

             PRAYER CHAIN 
 If you have a prayer concern that you would like lifted in prayer or have other 

information that you want to share with the Community, please send the information 

to Rpratt2707@gmail.com 
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